Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

27th July 2021

Mr. Barra O'Donnabhain
Co-Chair

LGBT+ Staff Network

C/O University College Cork
College Rd

University College

Cork

Dear Mr. O'Donnabhain,

1 wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter to the Taociseach, Micheal Martin T.D., on
behalf of the Committee of the LGBT+ Staff Network at University College Cork, the
Committee of the LGBTI Staff Network at University College Dublin and the Committee of
the LGBT+ Staff Network at National University of Ireland, Galway.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the Minister for Education, Norma Foley

T.D., for attention.

Yours sincerely,

[y Timmins

sistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

E-mail: taciseach@taoiseach.gov.ie
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